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Ms. Sassower:

January 15,2010

Enclosed are comments received by the New York State Commission on Judicial Nomination in
response to its proposed rule revisions published July 20,2009. I have redacted email addresses
and direct phone numbers in instances where that information is not readily available publicly. I
also did not include the submission from Jay G. Safer, Chair of the New York City Bar Council
on Judicial Administration, as you indicated you already had that document.

As I previously mentioned, all members of the Commission received copies of all of the
comments received, and all comments were considered by the Commissioners and counsel to the
Commission.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
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Norman W. Kee
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